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January 3, 2021 
 
 
Dear Residents, Family Members & Friends, 
 
We continue to enjoy a productive relationship with our partners at Public Health and St. Joseph’s Healthcare. 
Staffing levels remain adequate, and we anticipate that more staff will be in a position to return to work in the 
coming days. 
 
Your good wishes, and kind words, continue to buoy our staff member’s spirits, as they work to eradicate this 
virus from Shalom Village, and safeguard our residents. Below is one of the many wonderful comments we 
have received: 
 

“Thank you for the updates and continuously looking after all of us in Shalom from residents to all the 
staff. Together, we will make through this difficult time...” 

 
Below you will find today’s COVID-19 update:   
 

• Number of staff who have tested positive for COVID: 72 (62 resolved) 
• Number of resident positive COVID Cases: 90 

o Apartments/Assisted Living: 15 (6 resolved) 
 1 in SVO 1st floor 
 5 in SVO 2nd floor 
 3 in SVO 3rd floor  
 6 in SVO 4th floor  

o Long Term Care (LTC): 80 Positive tests (63 resolved) 
 23 in SVO 1st floor (18 resolved) 
 30 in SVO 2nd floor (30 resolved) 
 21 in SVToo 1st floor (14 resolved)  
 6 in SVtoo 2nd floor (1 resolved) 

 
** In addition to this, 3 essential caregivers have also tested positive, and 4 individuals are in hospital. Sadly, 
one of our residents has passed-away in the last 24 hours. Our hearts go out to the family, friends and loved 
one’s.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

Larry 
Dr. Larry Levin 
Interim CEO, Shalom Village  
  


